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From: Nina Nina
To: PLLCApplications
Subject: 1315 Rutledge St garage positive feedback from this neighbor
Date: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:40:16 PM

Good afternoon. I am writing about Nate Zolik & Heather Clefisch's proposal to build a
garage/sunroom addition to their property at 1315 Rutledge St. I am the owner of the building
immediately adjacent to their yard where the garage is planned to be built. I have reviewed
their plans and think it is not only aesthetically in keeping with the age and style of their
beautiful house, I was pleased to see it is only 1 story tall and therefore will have a minimal
visual effect on how it is perceived from our yard, and also in how much light we get
throughout the day.

Please know that this neighbor is in support of their garage/sunroom addition.

Thanks and take care,
Nina

-- 
Nina R. Lebwohl
www.foundryapts.com
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